Grant A (Alistair)

From:

Sent: 29 August 2017 16:03

To: Local Govt Boundary Comm Scot

Subject: BOUNDARY REVIEW PROPOSAL - CARDOWAN

We are writing in response to the Boundary Review between Glasgow City Council and North Lanarkshire Council at
Cardowan.

We are in support of the inclusion of our property being part of the transfer to North Lanarkshire Council for the
reasons below :-

1) Schooling
Why have children attending different schools from their friends round the corner.
The School allocations are miles away.
2) Housing
The Estate across the road had their boundary change approved so don’t understanding why our Estate is

any different.

3) Refuse Collection
Why have bin lorries pick up refuse on a couple of streets. This seems a waste of resources and money.

These are a few of the viewpoints affecting us added to the ones other residents have made.

Best regards

Allyson & Charlie Findlay

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email has been received from an external party and

has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.






